
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Telephone: 01772 744449 
Email: admin@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk 

 
20th May 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are again pleased to offer a wide range of musical opportunities for our 
children from September 2021. 
 
Here is a list of available tuition with Lancashire Music Service tutors:- 
 

Instrument 

Violin 

Clarinet 

Keyboard/Piano 

Flute 

 
The fees will be approximately £7.50 per lesson and lessons will be a minimum 
of 20 minutes delivered in groups of no more than 4 children.  Again, the aim is to 
deliver 34 lessons per year.   
 
Payment for lessons will be via the Lancashire Music Service ‘Parental Direct 
Payment Scheme’.  By using this scheme parents will pay for lessons direct to 
the Lancashire Music Service at the end of each term on receipt of an invoice.  
Payment will then be due within 30 days.  Your commitment is one term at a time 
and notification in writing must be received at the Music Service office if you wish 
music tuition to cease.  
 
We also have the following tuition available with a private tutor within school:- 
 

Instrument Tutor Cost Payable to 

Guitar 
 
 

Ms Gallea 
 
 

Approximately £45.00 per 
term for 30 minutes tuition per 
week 

Ms Gallea 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Drums 

 
Mr Darwen 

 
Approximately £5.00 per 20 
minutes lesson per week 
payable per term 

 
Mr Darwen 

 

 
 
We will confirm the cost when we have exact numbers and all parents will 
receive a letter of confirmation with start dates. 
Please note that instruments are not provided by the tutors.  Rimmers Music in 
Leyland offers a very reasonable rental scheme for hiring instruments which can 
be paid for on a monthly basis. For more information please contact Rimmers 
Music on 01772 433281. 
 
Lessons are held during the school day and, although every effort is made to 
keep any disruption to a minimum, it is likely that some children will miss part of 
their class lessons whilst at their music tuition. 
 
If your child is interested in playing any of these instruments, please complete the 
slip below and return it to the school office by Thursday 24th June and the 
information will be forwarded to the tutors.   
 
Don’t forget you still need to fill in this form if you are already receiving 
tuition.  You will also receive a renewal form direct from the Lancashire Music 
Service which requires completing and returning to them.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Anforth  
School Business Support Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

MUSIC TUITION 2021/2022 
 
 

Child’s Name   …………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Current Class 2020/21………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
I am interested in my child having music lessons next year in school and he/she 
is interested in 
       learning to play the ……………………………….. 
     

continuing to play the ……………………………..  
 
during the school year 2021/22. 

 
Signed by Parent: ………………………………........................................................ 
 
 

 
Kindly return to the school office by Thursday 24th June 2021. 


